March 15, 2014

The Washington Local Board of Education met in regular session pursuant to the rules in the Administration Building, 3505 West Lincolnshire Boulevard on March 15, 2014, at 8:02 a.m. The following members were present:

Mrs. Patricia Carmean

Also, Mr. Patrick Hickey, Superintendent,

Mr. David Hunter

Mrs. Cherie Mourlam, Assistant Superintendent,

Mr. Thomas Ilstrup

and Mr. Jeffery Fouke, Treasurer.

Mr. James Langenderfer

Mr. Steve Zuber

BoardDocs representative, Laura Vautour called in via telephone conference and shared a presentation outlining BoardDocs, a paperless program. Discussion was held regarding the process of preparing Board meeting documentation. Neil Rochotte, Director of Student Services spoke of special education funding and student services staffing. Superintendent Hickey spoke of the Whitmer Master Plan and the history of its vision. The Board also discussed the potential upcoming levy. Superintendent Hickey discussed with the Board possible future Superintendent Goals.

Items for Discussion

It was moved by Mr. Zuber and seconded by Mr. Langenderfer that this meeting be adjourned at 11:04 a.m.

Yes: Mr. Zuber, Mrs. Carmean, Mr. Ilstrup, Mr. Hunter, Mr. Langenderfer (5)

Adjournment 140-3/14

Let the record show that an audio recording of this meeting has been made and is on file in the Office of the Treasurer.

Approved:		
	(President)	
Attest:		
***************************************	(Treasurer)	